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“For we are God’s workmanship, created in Christ Jesus to do good works, which God 
prepared in advance for us to do.” 

Ephesians 2:10 (NIV) 

President Harris Stewardship Report 

July 2024 I attended the Annual Session in Spokane WA. 

July 25-27 I attended the Walter Cade Jr Workshop in Little Rock AK. 

September I attended the National Baptist Convention USA Inc. in Baltimore MD. 

I attended the Fall board meeting held at Mt Zion Baptist Church Bremerton. The Winter 
Board meeting held at People’s Institutional Baptist Church Seattle. 

April 11-13th I attended the Far West Workshop held in Los Angeles CA. 

I attended the Ebenezer District Laymen’s Banquet and three Pastoral installations.  

July 12th I participated in the NPBC Laymen’s  Youth golf tournament. 

 Thus humbling submitting my 2024 Annual Stewardship Report. 

President Kirk Harris  

NPBC Laymen’s President 


